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Don’t forget to join our FRIENDS OF FORT MIMS GROUP.  Here are the latest members: 

New Friends of Form Mims: 

Vic Campbell, Milton, FL 

Miranda Jordan, Flomaton, AL 

Andrew Terrell, Ozark, AL 

Terry Kurtts, Elberta, AL 

Shirley Booth Byerly, Robertsdale, AL 

Bill Byerly, Robertsdale, AL 

We need YOU as a FRIEND!  Send your $20 donation to: 
Johnny Chason, Treasurer FMRA, T.J. Earle Road, Little River AL 36550 

Or 
Claudia Campbell, 64960 Slaughter Lane, Stockton AL 36579 

 
Need quick information?  Call me at 251-533-9024 

 
Coming soon, Exciting news about the Fort 

 

Claudia Campbell, Pres. FMRA 


